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Last week Illinois community colleges successfully defended local control issues by winning a 
lawsuit filed in DuPage County. In this decision, the 18th Judicial Circuit Court reaffirmed that 
community college districts are units of local government and not state agencies. This means 
that community colleges are subject to the local government provisions of the State Government 
Officials and Employees Ethics Act and not the state provisions enforced by the Office of the 
Executive Inspector General. 
 
Attached is a copy of the court’s ruling. 
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